
 
               
 
 
 

12 Courtenay Hill, Newry, Co Down, BT34 2EA 

Phone:  (028) 3026 2175 

 
______________________________________________________________________________________________ 

Principal: Mrs M Monaghan MEd (Educational Management) PQHNI 

E-mail: mmonaghan771@c2kni.net 

Wednesday 14 October 2020 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

Schools have received confirmation from the Minister Of Education at lunch time today that 

they are to close from Monday 19th to Friday 30th October inclusive. We have been informed 

that Home Learning will not be provided for the duration. 

 

Some closures planned for later in the year, will now be cancelled, in lieu of extra days taken at 

Halloween but I will keep you informed once I have had a chance to work on this with my Senior 

Leadership Team. 

 

A letter has been sent home re School Flu Vaccination Programme. Please return responses 

tomorrow if possible or by Friday at the latest as we need to pass these to the School Nursing 

Team. It is important that you complete and return even if you do not wish your child to have 

the vaccination. 

 

Thank you for your assistance, 

 

Mrs Monaghan. 


